Gentet, Matthias

From: Fowler, David
Sent: 05 July 2017 08:34
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2016/4605/P

Please log objection.
Thanks,

David

David Fowler
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: Johannes Paul [mailto_

Sent: 04 July 2017 17:33
To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2016/4605/P

Hi David,

regarding the application for the change to the roof terrace application 2016/4605/P at the Town Hall
Extension. I wish to object to the roof terrace extending around or including any of the Argyle street or
Tonbridge street side. Since the beginning of this application to turn the building into a hotel the developers
have stressed their keeness to protect local residents from noise and disturbance. A roof terrace facing onto
these two residential streets would certainly create noise and disturbance to residents many of whom,
ourselves included, have young children.

I am extremely worried about the precedent this would set and over time the much cherished residential
nature of the area would be diminished. Allowing the roof terrace to extend into Argyle Street would place
the interests of the hotel guests above the interests of families who have a long term interest in caring for the
area,

I hope that you will reject this application and demand that any roof terrace only be allowed to face the
Euston road.

Yours

Johannes

6 Whidborne street

London

WCI1H 8EU
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